
 
 

         COMMITTEE REPORT  
   
To:  Chair and Members of the Administration, Finance and Human Resources Committee 

From:  Justine Dainard, Project Manager Smart Cities Office 
Date:            Tuesday, October 19, 2021 

Subject:  Smart Cities Report - Our Food Future Project -October 2021 Update 

 

Background: Update on existing programmes within the Our Food Future project. 

 

 
Our Food Future is reaching the halfway point in their funded work (January 2020 – December 2023). The 
Smart Cities team will be issuing a mid-term progress report as they reach the end of their second year 
this December.  Early impact calculations indicate that the project is on-track and building successful 
supports for our region.  Some preliminary findings are listed in the figure below. 

Recommendation:  

That the Administration, Finance and Human Resource Committee receive the Our Food Future report for 
information. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Justine Dainard 
Project Manager, Smart Cities Office 

Figure 1: Impacts of Our Food Future 


